Language Learning Center
Survey of Language Tutor Use of LLC & Online Technology
Prepared By: Brittany Sherman ‘12

Dear Language Tutor:

The Language Learning Center would greatly appreciate your input on the following
items. Your Responses will help us gauge your needs as we prepare a training
workshop for language tutors led by student workers in the Language Learning
Center. Please fill out and return this form to the ARC at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your participation!

What language(s) do you tutor?

Do you take advantage of the Language Learning Center (LLC) when tutoring?
No Yes,

If “Yes” - how often?
Once a week Once a month
Once a semester

Do you use the LLC for your own language study? If so how?

No Yes,

Do you use online technology in your language tutoring sessions? If so, what tools?

No Yes,

Are you comfortable using keyboard settings in order to type in your respective
language? If yes, what input method do you use?

No Yes,

Are there any LLC or online resources for language learning that you would like to
learn more about in a workshop led by student-workers in the Language Learning
Center?




